
My name is Shenshuai Chen, I’m a student of Shanghai University in China and my 

major is Electronic Science and Technology. I worked in Institute Mihajlo Pupin from July 

to August, 2017. These two months were really unforgettable, and l will never forget my 

experience in Belgrade. 

  I worked in Telecommunications department. On my first day, Goran Dimić asked me 

what am I interested in, and I said to him that I was interested in the Labview software 

environment and that l wanted to get into knowing to use Labview. Then, I have worked 

with my mentor Natalija Lukić, who helped me a lot, thus now l can skillfully use Labview. 

It was really a pleasant internship, I have met a lot of nice people there, and l have also 

made a lot of friends. In my leisure time, l attended a lot of activities, like International 

Evening, trip around Serbia, Beer Festival and so on. And after work, we always used to 

go to Kalemegdan and Ada lake to watch the sunset and chat. 

The food in Pupin was really good! I have eaten a lot every day, sometimes I was taking a 

photo and sending it to my friends. They all liked the food and would like to try it by 

themselves. (～￣▽￣)～ 

Love you, IMP, 

I will miss all of you! And l hope that we can meet each other somewhere in the future! 

Best regards, 

Shenshuai Chen 

 


